NOTICE
South Haven Charter Township is joining with Van Buren County and other area jurisdictions to conduct a Broadband Study to determine what internet services are available to each home in the county.

The company hired by the County to do this work will be starting April 4th.  They will be driving black SUVs with signs on them stating “Broadband Study – DCS Company”

This field work should take 8 weeks.
This study is funded by the American Rescue Plan with the hopes of improving internet access to all within South Haven Township and Van Buren County residents.
